
Directions: After reading the book series, Hens, 
practice reading and writing these words from the story.

Who is in the hen house?

Hens Writing Practice 1     buddingreader.com     Copyright © 2014 by Devonhall Publishing. All rights reserved.

Jen
Em



Directions: After reading the book series, Hens, 
practice reading and writing these words from the story.

at

are
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and and
are
at



Directions: After reading the book series, Hens, 
practice reading and writing these words from the story.
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chick
chicks
eggegg

chicks

chick



eggs
hen
hens

Directions: After reading the book series, Hens, 
practice reading and writing these words from the story.
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hens

hen

eggs



Directions: After reading the book series, Hens, 
practice reading and writing these words from the story.
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house
in
isis

in

house



Directions: After reading the book series, Hens, 
practice reading and writing these words from the story.
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look
looks
nextnext

looks

look



Directions: After reading the book series, Hens, 
practice reading and writing these words from the story.
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see
that
thethe

that

see



Directions: After reading the book series, Hens, 
practice reading and writing these words from the story.
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them
they
toto

they

them



Directions: After reading the book series, Hens, 
practice reading and writing these words from the story.
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who
Are
ChickChick

Are

who



Directions: After reading the book series, Hens, 
practice reading and writing these words from the story.
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Chicks
Egg
EggsEggs

Egg

Chicks



Directions: After reading the book series, Hens, 
practice reading and writing these words from the story.
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Hen
Hens
HouseHouse

Hens

Hen



Directions: After reading the book series, Hens, 
practice reading and writing these words from the story.
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In
Is
LookLook

Is

In



Directions: After reading the book series, Hens, 
practice reading and writing these words from the story.
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Looks
Next
SeeSee

Next

Looks



Directions: After reading the book series, Hens, 
practice reading and writing these words from the story.
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That
The
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The

That



Directions: After reading the book series, Hens, 
practice reading and writing these words from the story.
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They
To
WhoWho

To

They
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Directions: Write your own sentences below using some of these words:

and	 are	 at	 chick	 chicks	 egg	 eggs	 Em	

hen	 hens	 house	 in	 is	 Jen	 look	 looks	

next	 see	 that	 the	 them	 they	 to	 who


